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 Gillian Parker hosted our first meeting of the yer - 
Thursday, January 12th, at 1:30 p.m.  
 President Mary Creasy wished everyone a Happy 
New Year - starting it off with this thought - A New 
Broom Sweeps Clean - but it takes an Old One to get in 
the corners. 
 Barb Balsillie's thought - When there's no scarcity 
of money, it's a man's world.  When money is scarce, it's a 
woman's world. 
 Secretary Marge Drury gave u the minutes of the 
previous meeting which were accepted as read. Roll Call 
was answered by nine members with their jokes and there 
were some good ones. 
 Card Secretary Marg Crouse sent  4 Thinking Of 
You cards, 2 Get Well and 3 Sympathy.  
 Treasurer Wilma Creasy handled our finances as 
capably as usual. Jean Burrows moved and Gillian se-
conded that we pay our bills.  Carried. Our programs were 
filled in for the year and we also had some excellent sug-
gestions for activities that we might like to participate in 
along the way. 
 President Mary closed with this illuminating ditty 

called The Farming Scene: 
 

 We the Willing, Led by the Unknowing 
 Are doing the impossible, For the ungrateful 
 We have done so much, For so long 
 With so little, We are now qualified 
 To do anything, for nothing   

 The ladies closed a delightful afternoon over a 
delicious lunch served by the hostess and thanked by Al-
ice Miller. 

Mummer 
DVDs Now Available! 

  
Yes, its true!  Now you can re-live your 
favourite Mummer moments from both 

Widow's Walk and Dick Whittington and 
His Cat! 

 

Call Bruce (aka Mr. Movie) and reserve 
yours today!  $15 each!    476-8891 


